
Regulatory Compliance Made Simple 

April 12, 2013 
This material is filed on 15 days’ notice  

Under Section 204(a) (3) of the Communications Act 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC TARIFF FILING SYSTEM  
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission  
445 12th Street, S.W.  
Washington, DC 20554 

RE:  Transmittal Letter No. 1 
Peace Communications, LLC – Tariff No. 1 – FRN:  0019-1893-31 

Dear Madam Secretary: 

On behalf of Peace Communications, LLC, the accompanying tariff material bearing FCC Tariff 
No. 1, effective March 27, 2013, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of 
the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. This filing introduces the Company’s initial 
Access Services Tariff.  
 
This transmittal letter and tariff are being filed electronically today via the Federal 
Communication’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS). Payment in the amount of $845.00 has 
been electronically transmitted in accordance with the FCC’s fee program procedures.  
Supporting material is not required with this filing. Petitions pertaining to this filing or any 
questions may be addressed to me at the address, phone number or e-mail below: 
 
 Carol Lisowski 
 Regulatory Consultant 
 3344 Regal Ridge St. 
 Las Vegas, NV  89129 
 (702) 497-8730 
 chlsolutions@msn.com 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Carol Lisowski 

mailto:chlsolutions@msn.com

